
 

 

 

 

 

 

P.3-6 students had the opportunity to have lunch and chat with 

our ELTA and missionaries. This practice helps to maximize the 

English-speaking opportunities for students.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students enjoyed having lunch 

 with Miss Jennifer, our Missionary. 

Having lunch with our ELTA. 

Students loved to talk about  

different interesting school matters  

with our ELTA. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students were keen to talk to Mr. Bush, our Missionary.   



 

 

 

 

 


